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On behalf of the conference committees, we are pleased to welcome you to attend the 7th IEEE  

International Conference on Computer and Communications (ICCC2021), which will be held at 

Chengdu, China during Dec. 10-13, 2021, organized by the Sichuan Institute of Electronics. ICCC2021 

is sponsored by IEEE, and supported by Southwest Jiaotong University, Sichuan University, etc. 

The major goal of ICCC is to bring together academic scientists, engineers, industry researchers 

to share their experiences and research results, discuss the challenges encountered, and the solutions 

adopted. Prestigious experts and professors have been invited to present the latest update in their 

respective expertise areas.  

The conference will be delivered in blended mode: on-site and online, consisting of Keynote 

Speeches, Oral Sessions, Poster Sessions, and Online Sessions. It will be a golden opportunity for the 

students, researchers and engineers to interact among themselves to get better views on technical 

development and trends in the areas of computer and communications for the near future. 

We’d like to extend our sincere welcome to everyone who has research work done in the C&C 

areas to consider submission of your papers to this conference. With the glory of past success, we will 

endeavor in every aspect to continue to run the conference well and support all the participants getting 

unforgettable experiences of ICCC attendance and fruitful outcome of research exchange with scholars 

and industry experts in your fields of research. 

Hope you will enjoy everything at the conference and have a very pleasant stay at the beautiful 

City of Chengdu! 

 

Prof. Sheng-Uei Guan  

Conference General Chair 

Xi'an Jiaotong-Liverpool University, China 

 


